
Paul and Barbara Jahnz 
 
 
 

 
January 23rd, 2012 
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in regard to increasing costs of strata title insurance in Far North 
Queensland. 
 
We have been studying the viability of investing in rental property in Cairns, liasing 
with . 
 
Due to the above issues we have been holding back until there is a more positive 
outcome, feeling that it may not be viable for us to invest in Cairns.   
 
Please accept this as our submission of objection to these cost increases. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Paul and Barbara Jahnz 
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